U.S. Department of Justice

Office of Information and Privacy

Telephone: (202) 514-3642 Washington, D.C. 20530

Ms. Elena R. Sassower
Center For Judicial

Accountability, Inc. Re: Appeal Nos. 00-4338
Gedney Station and 00-4326 (duplicate)
Post cffice Box 69 CRM20000926F
White Plains, NY 10605-0069 RLH:ADW:BVE

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This responds to your letter of January 16, 2001, notifying
this Office of the duplicate administrative appeal file mistakenly
opened concerning your May 5, 2000, request for records to the
Criminal Division of the United States Department of Justice
(CRM-20000926F) .

Pleasge be advised that this Office has now adjudicated your
administrative appeal (No. 00-4338) and has responded by letter dated
February 9, 2001. Accordingly, we are administratively closing the
earlier duplicate appeal (No. 00-4326) in this Office. I appreciate
you bringing this matter to my attention.

Sincerely,

£y

Richard L. Hu
Co-Director
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